
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT
Public Notice

Public Review of the Proposed River Gravel Extraction Works by Gusuniwai Naitasiri Transport Limited   

Gusuniwai Naitasiri Transport Limited has submitted an Environment Impact Assessment (EIA) Report to the 
Department of Environment for their proposed River Gravel Extraction Works at (part of) Waidina River in 
the Naitasiri Province.  

The EIA report will be available for review by the public from August 05-August 26, 2019 during normal office 
hours at the following locations:

1. Department of Environment Office, Lot 19 McGregor Road, Suva
2. Naitasiri Provincial Office, Vunidawa, Matailobau District
3. Mr. Tomu Gaunavou Residence, Village Headman, Nawaqabena Village

Review comments on the report must be submitted to the Department of Environment Office by no later 
than September 02, 2019 and addressed to:

ATTENTION:  The Director
	      Department of Environment
                         EIA Report (Gusuniwai Naitasiri Transport Limited- Waidina River)

Mailed to: P.O. Box 2109, Government Building, Suva; or
Drop off at: Lot 19 McGregor Road, Suva; or
Fax to: (679) 3312 879; or
Email to: senimili.baleicakau@govnet.gov.fj

	
Late submissions will not be considered.


